
Peninsula Orchid Society of Virginia -News

Our meeting this month (the 19th) is our donated plant auction, so please 
bring your divisions of orchids and other plants you think may be of interest 
to other members and, of course, your checkbook as there are always 
some great deals at these auctions.

We have two of our meetings for next year scheduled so far. On Jan.18 we 
will have Dr. Clarke Riley back giving his talk on terrestrials and bringing 
his books for sale. On March 8 we will have Jeff Morris (who will also likely 
have plants to sell) and we will decide at this month's meeting whether you 
prefer his talk on Phrags. or on Tools, techniques and tricks for growing 
orchids.

For those who attended the picnic you might remember the mystery plant 
growing out of the orchid on my back deck. I said it was a peanut plant. 
Boy, was I wrong. See the picture. Kind of a cool critter, I think I had grown 
some of these in my gardens years ago. The plant is now waist high!

Respectfully submitted,
Jim Pajot

September meeting was a picnic at Jim Pajot's house. Ron Miller and Roseann Wade brought plants 
for show and tell. No new business was brought up. The food was delicious, and fun was had by all.
Jim Massey rejoined after some time away from our Society.
The October meeting is member-plant auction. Bring all your extras and be prepared for some good 
deals.

Roseann Wade, Secretary



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
        

 

 

 



 

 

 


